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odl.ugc@rnail.inflibnet.ac.in <odl.ugc@mail.inflibnet.ac.in> 
To: directorpgrrcde@gmaiI.com 
Cc: neethuthulasi.ugc@gov.in, neerac.ugc@nic.in 

Fri, Apr 5, 2024 at 5:13 PM 

Dear Sir/Malam, 

Nature of Communication: Letter 

Title: Public Notice regarding-Precautions to be taken by the students before enrolling in Programmes offered under 
Open & Distance Learning (ODL) and/or Online Learning mode- Reg 

Message: 

With reference to the subject mentioned above, 1 arn directed to inform 
you that H El (vide this office email dated 19.03.2024) was requested to upload 
the above mentioned UGC public notice on HEl's website and to inform the URL 
of the webpage, where the Public notice has been uploaded, to this office through 
ernail at &yadav.ug~@nic.in. . 

L, 

In this regard, it is informed that the details of the action taken by the HE1 in this 
regard along the URL of the webpage (where the Public notice has been 
uploaded) has not been received from your HE1 till date. 

In view of the above, you are ONCE AGAIN requested send the above details to 
vsyadav.ugc@nic.in by 1 oth April 2024 positively. 

This is for your information and necessary action. 

This may be treated as MOST URGEN1' please. 

For technical support write to: odl.ugc@mail.inflibnet.ac.in 

Thanks and Regards, 
UGC (DEB) 
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